
WHAT’S ON IN Indonesian 

Selamat Datang Kembali! 
Welcome back to Indonesian in Term 4, 2020! What 

a rollercoaster we have all been on! I am so grateful 

we are back onsite at our beautiful school for our 

last term together this year.  
 

Mari kita belajar! 

Let’s get our learning on! We have hit the ground 

running with new topics being explored at the start of 

this term. Students have settled back into the 

Indonesian room well and are enjoying seeing Ibu 

Flowers again in person (rather than only onscreen for 

several months!). 

 

Prep and Grade 1 

students are 

focusing their 

learning on fruits 

and vegetables. 

They are getting 

familiar with 

pronouncing their 

names in 

Indonesian, and 

finding out where 

and how they 

grow. Students 

have shared 

their likes and 

dislikes for 

particular fruits 

and vegetables, 

as well as 

surveying others 

in their class to 

find out more 

information 

about them. 

We’re having 

lots of fun 

sharing these 

facts and 

getting to 

know each 

other better! 

Grade 2 students 

are getting familiar 

with classroom 

objects in 

Indonesian. They are 

learning the new 

vocabulary and 

practising their 

knowledge each 

lesson. Students 

have participated in 

a scavenger hunt to 

compare objects 

found in the 

Indonesian room. We 

will expand our 

learning by looking at 

Indonesian schools 

and comparing and 

contrasting them to 

schools in Australia. 

 

Grade 3 and 4 and 

Grade 5 and 6 students 

have been getting 

reacquainted with their 

common greetings in 

Indonesian. They have 

been very creative 

completing comic strips 

showing conversations 

between characters. 

Students have also 

interviewed others in their 

class, sharing random facts 

about themselves such as 

their birthdays, hobbies, 

people in their family, and if they have pets. 

I am so proud of all of my amazing students at Wandin 

North Primary School. Their continued eagerness and 

willingness to learn about Indonesia’s language and 

culture is truly special. I can’t wait to see what our final 

term in 2020 has in store for us! 

 Terima kasih dari Ibu Flowers.  

(Thank you for reading, Mrs Nari Flowers) 


